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SUPPLEMENTAL ANNOUNCEMENT 
IN RELATION TO EXTENSION OF LONG STOP DATE FOR  

SUBSCRIPTIONS OF NEW SHARES UNDER GENERAL MANDATE

References are made to the announcement of the Company dated 16 May 2022, the supplemental 
announcement of the Company dated 23 May 2022, the clarification announcement of the 
Company dated 24 May 2022 and the announcement of the Company dated 6 June 2022 
(collectively, the “Announcements”) in relation to the Subscriptions. Unless otherwise 
defined, capitalised terms used herein shall have the same meanings as those defined in the 
Announcements.

The Board would like to announce that as advised by the Subscribers, they are in the course 
of obtaining the relevant bank approvals for the transfer of fund to settle the Subscriptions 
payments. Hence, additional time is required in order to obtain such bank approvals and to fulfill 
the conditions precedent to the Subscriptions. To the best of the knowledge, information and 
belief of the Directors, and having made enquiries with the Subscribers, barring no unforeseen 
circumstances, the Subscribers expect the relevant bank approvals for the Subscriptions payments 
be granted no later than 20 June 2022.

Further announcements in relation to the Subscriptions will be made as and when appropriate.
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